Important Dates to Support Transition Into School

Week beginning 20th June. If your child does not currently attend our Nursery, the office will

email you important paper work. Please complete these forms as soon as possible and email back

to school. We will also be phoning your child’s current pre-school provider to have a chat or arrange a visit
to enable us to find out a little about our newcomers.

@ Week beginning 27th June. We will email you to let you know which class your child will be

in and the names of the teachers.

July 2022

power point accompanying this meeting will be posted on our website following the meeting.

Monday 4th July at 6.00 pm. We are holding an information meeting for new parents. This

meeting will take place over zoom. We will send you a link to this meeting prior to this date. The

@ Friday 8th July. A story time video will be posted on our website for you to share with your
~" child.

Week beginning the 11th July Children from TV Nursery will be visiting their new classes with-
in the school day.

Friday 15th July Children not currently at TV will be offered a drop in slot between 9.30 am—

11.30 am visit to school and meet their new teacher, face to face. One parent only please.

Monday 18th July An E book about school will be posted on our website for your child to look

at over the summer holidays. This will have a photo of your child’s new teacher.

September 2022

@ Thursday 1st, and Friday 2nd Sept We are holding 2 transition visits to school. The first
2/ session will be a stay and play session where one parent can stay with your child. The second

session will be a short visit to school, where we are hoping you will be able to leave your child for
short while, to play by themselves.

Week beginning September 5th. We will have a staggered intake of children into school. You
will be given a start date and time for your child to start school within this week.




